
DRAFT PROGRAMME OF WORK 
SIXTH SESSION OF THE GENERAL ASSEMBLY OPEN WORKING GROUP ON SUSTAINABLE DEVELOPMENT GOALS  

9-13 December 2013 

Trusteeship Council Chamber 
 9 December 2013 10 December 2013 11 December 2013 12 December 2013 13 December 2013 

9 to 10 
a.m. 

Co-chairs' meeting with 
representatives of Major 
Groups and other 
stakeholders 

Co-chairs' meeting with 
representatives of Major 
Groups and other 
stakeholders 

Co-chairs' meeting with 
representatives of Major 
Groups and other 
stakeholders 

Co-chairs' meeting with 
representatives of Major 
Groups and other 
stakeholders 

Co-chairs' meeting with 
representatives of Major 
Groups and other 
stakeholders 

10 
a.m. to 
1 p.m. 

Opening remarks by the 
Co-Chairs 

Keynotes: 

General interactive 
exchange of views on 
“Means of 
implementation (science 
and technology, 
knowledge-sharing and 
capacity building)”. 

Continuation and 
conclusion of the 
interactive exchange on 
“Means of 
implementation (science 
and technology, 
knowledge-sharing and 
capacity building)”. 

Keynote address 

General interactive 
exchange of views on 
“Needs of countries in 
special situations, 
African countries, LDCs, 
LLDCs, and SIDs as well 
as specific challenges 
facing the middle-
income countries”. 

Continuation of the 
interactive exchange on 
“Needs of countries in 
special situations, 
African countries, LDCs, 
LLDCs, and SIDs as well 
as specific challenges 
facing the middle-
income countries”.  

Panelists: 

 

Keynote address: 

 

General interactive 
exchange of views on 
“Human rights, the right 
to development, global 
governance” 

3 to 6 
p.m.  

Panel followed by 
interactive exchange of 
views on “Means of 
implementation (science 
and technology, 
knowledge-sharing and 
capacity building)”. 

Panelists: 

Panel followed by 
interactive exchange of 
views on “Global 
partnership for 
achieving sustainable 
development” 

Panelists 

Panel followed by 
interactive exchange of 
views on “Needs of 
countries in special 
situations, African 
countries, LDCs, 
LLDCs, and SIDs as well 
as specific challenges 
facing the middle-
income countries”. 

Panelists: 

Continuation and 
conclusion of the 
interactive exchange on 
“Needs of countries in 
special situations, 
African countries, LDCs, 
LLDCs, and SIDs as well 
as specific challenges 
facing the middle-
income countries”. 

Continuation and 
conclusion of the 
interactive exchange on 
“Human rights, the right 
to development, global 
governance”. 

Summary of the 
discussions 

Concluding remarks by 
the Co-Chairs 

 


